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26 March 2007 

Dietmar Schrick, President of Federal Association of the German Aerospace Industry (BDLI) since 
January 2007, visited the DLR-Site Braunschweig on March 23rd. He followed an invitation of Prof. 
Dr. Joachim Szodruch, DLR executive board member responsible for aeronautics and energy.
 

 

Visit of the Institute of Composite Structures and Adaptive Systems 
(Picture: DLR).

Prof. Dr. Stefan Levedag, an old fellow of Mr. Schrick at EADS-M, presented chosen working fields of 
the Institute of Flight Systems, e.g. research on wake vortices. 

 

The guest from Berlin informed himself about efficiency gains through strategic control of the 
processes at the airports’ close-up-range, the areas of application of adaptronics and carbon fiber 
reinforced plastic materials as well as the use of numerical simulation for aircraft development.

 

Schrick was very impressed by DLR’s system competence in the field of aeronautics, the wide range 
of research fields covered and the amount of cooperation with industry partners.
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